
From: Lika L. Levi <likallevi@aol.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2016 6:45 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: More demolitions less and less green space...  
  

Dear Mayor Mark and Village Trustees,  

 

You know my position on this, I have been on the sidelines for a while hoping you 

would address this issue. To date I have not seen a thing. 

 

This article on the scarsdale10583.com site is further proof that this 

http://scarsdale10583.com/about-joomla/letters-to-the-editor/5659-teardowns-

abound-in-fox-meadow matter needs to be addressed. Will you, please ? 

 

Thank you very much, 

Lika L. Levi 

21 Lockwood Road 

 

 
 


